
Disclaimer Re:  Facebook and other Social 
Networking Mediums 

Public Notice: With social networking, via the internet and other electronic 
venues such as Facebook, becoming an ever increasing reality, and in respect of 
an individual’s right to free speech, the Canadian Action Party hereby notifies all 
concerned that this website is the one and only official web presence of the 
Canadian Action Party. 

Additionally, all concerned are further notified that any distribution or use of our 
logos, trademarks, or other identifying material through a social network has not 
been authorized by the Canadian Action Party, and any information and or claim 
expressed by an individual via a social networking forum is the action, opinion 
and responsibility of the individual and may not necessarily accurately represent 
the Canadian Action Party’s official party structure, position and or policies. 

 


